
 

Summer Holidays and School Reopening 

Our last day, before Summer, 
is a half day on Friday 28th 
of June. Children will be re-
turning on Wednesday 28th 

of August 24. For Sep-
tember the new primary 

one and two group will be 
staying in school until 2pm, 
with the option of using TUI 
club from 2pm-3.15pm. How-

ever, a commitment to partic-
ipate in the club all year is 
required.  

A full list of all next year’s 
holidays has already been 
distributed and can be found 
in the parents section of our 
school website.  

All trips are subsidised by the school, who cover the cost of the bus. 

This also acts as a means of returning money to families for drama/

music classes missed due to absence etc.  

The Big Switch!  

Wednesday 12th June. Times TBC 
An inflatable obstacle course on water, 
ideal for adults and kids alike. Featuring 
an XXL Tower, slide and climbing wall, 
hurdles, wiggle disks, ramp, podiums 
and floating trampoline. 
Price: £30 per pupil—payable via school 
money 

What you need 
Swimming kit and a towel. Pizza and 
chips,  Buoyancy aid and wetsuit pro-
vided. Bring a snack as it could be a 
longer day than usual. Parents will also 
have to fill in a disclaimer online which 
will be sent via Whatsapp.  

Next year’s primary one intake are 
invited into school on Thursday 6th 
June along with their parents to see 
what P1 is really like. All classes in 
school will 
move up to 

the class 
above to 

experience 
being a year 

older! 
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Sports day 2024 
will compete 
for points 
for their 
team to be 
crowned 
team of the 
year!   

appears! So be prepared to 
bring your gear all week.   

This years theme will be 
THE Olympics 2024, so the 
school will be broken into 
teams. Your team will be 
announced by Mr Canavan on 
the Monday! Competitors 

During the year KS2 children are 

given lots of opportunities to 

play in competitive and non-

competitive games. During the 

non-competitive Blitz all the chil-

dren who attend will get an 

equal opportunity to play, with a 

focus on improvement. At a com-

petitive blitz the team that is most 

likely to win will be picked and there is no guar-

antee that all children will get to play, nor that 

they will get to play in the position they wish to 

play. We aim to have a mix of the two different 

types of events throughout the year. Competi-

tions this year are run as knockouts.  Great 

work throughout the 

year on homework, dis-

cipline and basic skills 

allows the children to 

gain the privilege to go 

to these tournaments.  

We encourage all the 

children to hold onto 

this privilege by contin-

uing to maintain these 

high standards.  

G L E N C U L L  J U N E  

 

Over the past month the children and 
staff have been discussing what they 
have in their lunch boxes. The discus-
sions have shown that children are bringing in great healthy lunch, however, 
many are not eating everything they are given in their lunch box.  
In order to ensure families are not going to expense buying food that goes uneat-
en, we have put in place some rules to help the children with eating their lunch. It 
will also help parents see what is being eaten and which items are not:  
1. If we find that your child is not eating items in their packed lunch 
we encourage them to bring it 
home for you to discuss this with 
them.  
2.Pupils should eat their own 
lunch and never swap food.  
3. Children are encouraged to eat 
sandwiches first.  
Reminder : 1 treat only 

Football 

Tournaments 

. Our Annual Sports day will 
be on week starting 10th –
14th June. Children should 
bring their PE gear on this 
week. They will be partici-
pating in non-competitive 
activities as well as tradi-
tional running races etc. Fin-
gers crossed for good 
weather as it is weather 
dependant. If the weath-
er doesn’t hold up we will 
have the sports on the 
first day that the sun 

Lunch Box Survey 

Tuesday 5th 
June 

County Finals Day  Garvaghey Boys Select 

Thursday 
13th June  

Cabragh Pitch / School Cabra Tournament  
Boys select Football 

Girls select Netball 

Friday 
7th June  

Dunmoyle  
Altamuskin Tour-
nament  

Mixed boys and girls 
select.    

Friday 
21st June  

Augher  
Knockmany/Ellie 
Rogan Cup  

Boys and Girls select  
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Confirmation Tea 
Errigal Ciaran Parish will host tea after Confirmation in St. Ciarans Parish Hall. 
Bronagh wanted to make sure that anyone who would like to help out is given the 
opportunity to do so as it’s for the pupils and families of all the schools in the par-
ish.  

It has been suggested that the hall set up may be on the Saturday 8th June ( time 
to be confirmed) and any help, be it for the Saturday / Sunday or both, would be 
fantastic! If you are interested to help in anyway please contact Bronagh Curran 
on the following number: 07769744535 

End of Year Mass 

We will have our end of year Service on Tuesday 25th June at 
10am in Ballymacilroy. The service is especially dedicated to 
the P7 leavers who will have been working on their End of 
year DVD! All are welcome to the service. 

We hope to have a cup of tea for the P7s families after the 
Mass back at school. Please come along and enjoy what is a 
lovely day.  

Good luck to our Primary Seven children who 
are moving on to their post-primary schools in 
September.  Everyone in  St. Malachy’s wish-
es them the very best of luck in their new 
schools. We’ll be having a leavers event for 
them on Tuesday 25th  June at 10am. Starting 
with Mass and a celebration back in school. 
All welcome.  

 

Best Wishes 

School Money 
Please check your school money account for any 
outstanding trips, meals or dinner monies. The app 
has proved to be very successful this year and St 
Malachy’s aim to continue to use school money into 
the future. If you have any issues with the system 
please contact bgormley892@c2kni.net 

We found that payments sometimes take 24hrs to 
appear on your account so please bear this in mind 
when any difficulty arises.  

We meet our 

Battle of the 

books target and 

our day of play will 

be on Thurs 22nd 

June (weather 

dependent)  
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Congratulations to Jack in P2 who managed to win a tour 
or Omagh’s Terex factory for his whole class! Good man 
Jack! Tue 11 June 2024 (date TBC subject to bus). 
Finlay® have been manufacturing a comprehensive 
range of tracked mobile crushing, screening and convey-
ing equipment for over 60 years. 

Terex Tour P1-2 


